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MEMORANDUM

TO : All Regional Executive Directors

The Director
All Regional Directors
Environmental Management Bureau

FROM : The Undersecretary
Finance, Information Systems, and Climate Change

SUBJECT       : REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL REPRESENTATIVES FOR THE
PROGRAM ON “HARNESSING CITIES’ SHARE IN THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE ENR COMPONENT OF THE
PHILIPPINES’ NATIONALLY DETERMINED CONTRIBUTION”

DATE : June 3, 2022

This refers to the implementation of the Program on “Harnessing Cities’ Share in the
Implementation of the Environment and Natural Resources’ Component of the Philippines’
Nationally Determined Contribution (NDC)” with the sixteen (16) nominated recipient cities and
thirteen (13) observer cities nationwide. Concept Note attached herewith for reference.

To establish proper coordination for this program, may we request for the list of permanent
and alternate representatives from your Office, as well as the representatives of your nominated and
observer cities, specifically the technical staff from Environment and Natural Resources Office,
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Office, and the Planning and Development Office using
the attached matrix.

Please send the accomplished matrix on or before June 10, 2022 via email at
cco.denr@yahoo.com and ccs@denr.gov.ph.

For consideration.

ATTY. ANALIZA REBUELTA-TEH
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